
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: July 27, 2017 11:41:45 AM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-07-17 12:12 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-07

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Jennifer Pilbeam-Harting

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Enough with the increases. My hydro rate tripled in the last year & 1/2 and has forced us to live like
pioneers. It's already way to expensive to live in this province. Please consider giving us a break as we
don't make that kind of money the hydro people make!

-- Attachment --
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